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Jeff Moi

From: Nadalin, Kathleen <Kathleen.Nadalin@icbc.com>

Sent: May 9, 2023 5:29 PM

Subject: 2023 Speed Campaign

  

 

 
 

 

When you go too fast, you make mistakes.   
When you drive too fast, it’s dangerous.   
 
As a valued road safety community partner, we want to keep you informed of 
upcoming campaigns and let you know that May is speed awareness month.  

 
Speeding increases your risk of crashing by reducing the amount of time to 
react to other cars, cyclists and pedestrians. 

 
 

Speeding continues to be a leading contributing factor to fatalities causing 74 fatal crashes in 2021. 
 
The 2023 speed campaign will be launching May 5 and running throughout the month, urging drivers to slow 
down so they can see more of the road. 

 

 
 

Speeding decreases the time you have to react and increases your likelihood of getting into a crash. Slow down 
and drive safe. 
 

 
Hashtag: #NoNeedForSpeed  
 

Links:   ICBC and police launch campaign against speeding;   Speed campaign info and stats (icbc.com) 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions and thank you for your continued support to maximize road safety 
for all British Columbians.  

 

  
Kathleen Nadalin (she/her) 
Road Safety and Community Coordinator 

  
CAUTION - EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, report it with the Report Message 
button in Outlook.  
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Customer Experience and Public Affairs 
 

 
T 604-786-6455 
E kathleen.nadalin@icbc.com  
1930 Oxford Connector 
Port Coquitlam, BC V3C 0A4 
@roadsafetykath 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
To unsubscribe send us an email with “Unsubscribe” in the subject line. 

 
 

 

This email and any attachments are intended only for the named recipient and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any unauthorized 
copying, dissemination or other use by a person other than the named recipient of this communication is prohibited. If you received this in error or are 
not named as a recipient, please notify the sender and destroy all copies of this email immediately. 
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